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7th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Ofsted Inspection 3rd and 4th October 2023 

 

Following our two-day Ofsted Inspection last month, we are delighted to share the fantastic news 

that Slimbridge Primary School has been graded as a GOOD school.  

 

Whilst there is more to a school than an Ofsted grading, we are thrilled that the hard work, 

dedication and commitment of the whole school community has been validated and rewarded 

officially. We are delighted that Ofsted has recognised the excellent work at Slimbridge and 

described our school as “an inclusive environment where pupils feel that staff value and celebrate 

their achievements. The school is ambitious for every pupil.”  

 

We are exceptionally proud of our pupils and delighted that the inspectors noted how “Pupils enjoy 

school and show positive attitudes to their learning. At playtimes, pupils play well together and 

across the age groups.” 

 

The full report is sent with this letter and can also be found on our website. This amazing 

achievement could not have been reached without the support of everyone associated with the 

school. We want to take this opportunity to thank you, your fantastic children and our dedicated 

staff for their hard work and commitment, which helps make Slimbridge a wonderful place to learn, 

work and succeed. Please do contact the school if you have any questions about the report, we 

would be happy to hear from you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Hillman 

Headteacher 
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